

May 8, 2019

Dear Professors Courtney Waid-Lindberg (co-chair), John Peterson, Kristi Brownfield, Andrew Russell, Jessica Danielson, and Anna Schwan,

Thank you for volunteering to serve on the Center for Teaching and Learning Taskforce during the 2019 spring semester. The group tackled a pretty complicated task on a rather short timeline. I have not yet seen the final proposal, but I did review a draft and it looked impressive. I look forward to working with this group and Academic Affairs as we continue exploring if and how such a Center might contribute to excellence in teaching at Northern.

Thanks again for all your work on this!

Sincerely,

Joshua Hagen Dean, College of Arts and Sciences Northern State University

Joshua.Hagen@northern.edu